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Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Renner of Delphos will observe 25 years of marriage on June 11.

The couple will celebrate with a Mass of Thanksgiving and a dinner party. A New England Fall
foliage cruise will be taken at a later date.

Kenneth and Carol (Edington-Shindledecker) were married on June 11, 1988, in St. John the
Evangelist Catholic Church, the Rev. Chris Vasko officiating.

They are the parents of Brett Shindledecker and Lorinda Shindledecker of Greenville, Mich.,
and Ronald Renner of Springfield, La. They have five grandsons, Brandon Shindledecker of
Lima, Cole and Layne Ehlert of Greenville, Tyler (Caitlin) Creech of Quantico, Va., and Greg
(Jami) Adams of Dover, Dela. They also have three great-granddaughters.

Kenneth is retired from Fort Motor Co., and farming. Carol, a registered nurse, retired from Lima
Memorial Health System.




